DEFENSE NUCLEAR FACILITIES SAFETY BOARD

John E. Mansfield, Vice Chairman Joseph F. Bader Larry W. Brown Peter S. Winokur

625 Indiana Avenue, NW, Suite 700 Washington, D.C. 20004-2901 (202) 694-7000



December 10, 2009

Mr. Mark Whitaker
Departmental Representative
to the DNFSB
Department of Energy
Washington, DC 20585

Dear Mr. Whitaker:

In accordance with Section 315(c) of the enabling legislation (42 USC 2286d) for the Defense Nuclear Facilities Safety Board (Board), enclosed are comments from the Think Outside the Bomb organization. These comments were sent by Liz Woodruff as this group's representative. These comments are in response to Board Recommendation 2009-2.

The Board is accepting these comments as part of the official record of Board Recommendation 2009-2.

Sincerely,

Brian Grosner General Manager

Enclosure